
  

For immediate release     
 

Corridor Company’s CTO, Aaron Cutlip, Featured Speaker at SharePoint Saturday NYC on July 30, 2016  
 
SharePoint administrators, end users, architects, developers and other professionals working with 
Microsoft SharePoint Technologies will meet for the 8th SPS Event in New York City.  
 
Wakefield, Mass. (PRWEB) July 26, 2016 
 
Corridor Company, Inc., the leading provider of contract lifecycle management software powered by the 
SharePoint and Office 365 platforms, is pleased to announce that its Chief Technology Officer, Aaron 
Cutlip, will speak at SharePoint Saturday New York City held at the new Microsoft office in Times Square 
on Saturday, July 30, 2016.  His presentation, “Workflow & Flow, Compare and Contrast” will take place 
from 4:15 to 5:30 pm EDT. 
 
In his presentation, Cutlip will examine SharePoint Designer workflows and their continued growth in 
the marketplace, including the rise of Microsoft Flow, a task platform that creates automated workflows 
between popular applications and services to provide notifications, synchronized files, data collection, 
and more.  Cutlip will focus on common real work scenarios designed to showcase the strengths and 
weaknesses of each workflow, as well as advanced integration touchpoints within designer workflows.   
 
SharePoint is Microsoft’s fastest growing product and the platform upon which Corridor has built its 
Contract Lifecycle Management Business Application, CM[.app]™.  With advanced functionality for 
extensive metadata support, rich version control, enterprise scalability, support for over 50 different 
languages, extensive native security, industrial strength data structures, powerful search capabilities and 
a diverse range of integration options, it provides Corridor with an unparalleled development platform 
for its contract lifecycle management application.  
 
SharePoint Saturday, a one day conference held in different cities around the world, focuses on the 
latest news, issues and trends in Microsoft SharePoint, Office 365 and other associated technologies. 
SharePoint Saturday New York is one of the largest SharePoint Saturdays nationally and is the largest on 
the East Coast, with 55 unique sessions held throughout the day. SharePoint Saturday is an educational 
and informative all day conference featuring high level sessions led by industry leading experts. 
“SharePoint Saturday is a fantastic training tool for leading SharePoint professionals from across the 
world to discuss the latest industry trends and issues pertaining to SharePoint,” says Cutlip. “As the 
global leader of contract management software powered by the SharePoint platform, we are committed 
to not only continuously educating ourselves about SharePoint’s vast functionality, but also giving back 
to the community.” To learn more about SharePoint Saturday, visit their website at www.spsevents.org. 
 
Tom Daly, Event Manager for SharePoint Saturday New York, states, “Aaron Cutlip’s topic, ‘Workflow & 
Flow, Compare and Contrast’, was selected from over 200 submissions. Aaron is amongst a group of 56 
handpicked experts that will be sharing their knowledge with the local New York community that day. 

http://www.spsevents.org/


We are grateful for people like Aaron, who donate their time, fund their travels, and share their 
expertise with our local community. Without people like him, event’s like this would not be possible.”  
 
About Corridor Company 

Corridor Company is committed to continually evolving our software product line to meet the challenges 

of contracts and their proper management. With a business application platform that readily provides 

solutions for contract, proposal and supplier management, Corridor's end-to-end solutions enable 

customers to create contracts and proposals more efficiently, manage all processes more effectively, 

and ensure that revenue, profit and compliance are all fully optimized. Corridor's flexible licensing 

model, supporting implementation packages, and delivery options which include on premises, in the 

cloud, or Office 365, ensure a solution tailored to fit the needs of companies, including global 

enterprises. To learn why global to mid-sized clients choose Corridor as their contract management 

partner, visit www.corridorcompany.com.  
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